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12th January 2024 
 
Dear Families, 
 
I extend a warm welcome back to you all, and hope you had an amazing Christmas and New Year making 
special memories with your families! 
 
It has been fabulous to hear all the fun the children have had over the break.  Thank you to all the families 
who have sent the children back looking so smart. Please remember only very small stud earrings should 
be worn for school and no other jewellery. Children should not wear earrings on PE days and PE kit should 
be a plain white t-shirt and dark bottoms.   
 
As a reminder please do not drive on Broomfield Drive during the designated times before and after 
school.  As you know we are a School Street and parking enforcement has been monitoring this.  I also 
ask that if you do drive please park with consideration for our neighbours. 
 
We have a number of children with allergies, one of these being to nuts.  Please ensure products 
containing nuts are not brought into school.  Likewise, any snack brought in for breaktimes should only 
be fruit.  Chocolate, crisps etc should not be brought as playtime snacks but are acceptable in moderation 
at lunchtimes. 
 
Two key dates for your diaries this half term are: 
 

Tuesday 6th February Science and Computing parents’ morning 9am – 10am 
 

Thursday 7th March Parents’ evening 3.30 – 6.30pm 
 
More details will be sent out nearer the time but it would be wonderful to welcome as many parents as 
possible. 
 
The staff have updated newsletters on the school website and the curriculum maps are also there, 
detailing our curriculum content throughout the school, as well as the current and previous newsletters.  
 
If you have any questions about anything mentioned in this letter please speak to me or your child’s class 
teacher.   
 
Additionally, next week you will receive a link to a Google form to share your views about our school.  
Please complete this as we are constantly striving to make St Mary’s the best it can be! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend and wrap up warm in the bitterly cold weather. 
 
With the warmest wishes, 
 
 
Mrs Faryniarz 
Headteacher 
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